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2025 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #19 
 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

Request to Reduce Speed – Copeland Cut 

Due to higher water levels on the Upper St. Lawrence River, Mariners are requested to 
voluntarily reduce their speed in order to minimize their wake and subsequent impact on 
the shoreline properties in the area of Copeland Cut (between CIP9 and Eisenhower 
Lock). 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

June 26, 2025 


